The writer interviewed Mr. J. J. Madden of
W.N.E.W.-T.V. at 205 East 67th Street. He stated
that Alan Freed had worked for them from June 30,
1958 to December 6, 1959. Mr. Madden stated that they
had no direct contract with Alan Freed but that their
contract was with Stamford Productions of Wallacks
Point, Stamford, Conn.

The station paid Stamford Productions $450
a week and they, in turn, paid Freed.

At station W.I.N.S. the writer spoke to
Mr. Soupios, the Treasurer. He stated that all the
data on Alan Freed is in the possession A.D.A. Stone.
He stated that Freed worked for them from 1954 to
March, 1958. During that time Frced received a total
of §$70,679,95 partially from station W.I.N.S. and
partially from the Gotham-Freed Co.

According to information, kreed is at
present living at 309 Desert-Holly Circle, Palm Springs,
California and will shortly appear on Radio Station
K.D.A.Y. in Los Angeles, California.
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